
VFW PARKWAY/PROVIDENCE
HIGHWAY RECREATION 
ACCESS STUDY

We're pleased to announce the 
draft report for the VFW

Parkway/Providence Highway 
Recreation Access Study is now 

available for review by the Dedham 
community.

Please submit any comments 
by October 24, 2022, to 

Planning Director Jeremy Rosenberger

at jrosenberger@dedham-ma.gov.

To download/view the draft report, 
visit the project page here:

https://bit.ly/VFWProvHwyRecPlanDraft2022
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